
  

 

South Punjab Forest Company (SPFC) is a not-for-profit public sector company established 

by Government of the Punjab with a mandate to seek private investment for raising tree 

plantation on blank forest land of the Government in South Punjab. 

SPFC requires two properties on rent to be established as its field offices (approx. 5 Marla to 

1 Kanal). The properties should have a Car Parking of minimum 2 vehicles. The properties 

should be located in the city of Muzaffargarh. 

The interested parties are requested to submit their offers indicating the location, detail of 

covered area, alongwith proposed rent to South Punjab Forest Company (SPFC) at 94- Babar 

Block, New Garden Town, Lahore, latest by 06-08-2018. 
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